AMENDED MINUTES
WORK SESSION
SEPTEMBER 25, 2017
@ 5:00 PM

Cassandra Lee ask that minutes for meeting on September 25, 2017 be
amended to include her statement:

Hearing the recommendations made by Mayor Roger Weatherwax, Cassandra
Lee ask “Why there were no additional employees to be added for the coming
budget since several of the supervisors had requested additional employees.”
Mayor Weatherwax responded that what he had presented was only
recommendations and that he did recommend a shared employee to be used
by Water and Gas Department and a replacement for the Fire Department.
Cassandra Lee also said she thought if possible the City needed to provide the
requested additional employees to the departments since the supervisors saw
the need and requested for the additional help.
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